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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Monday, March 18, 2013 

 

CANCELLED 
 

County Road To Close for Roadway Coring 

 

Coring of the failed sections of pavement along County Road 144 between 

County Road 152 and State Route 287 will be rescheduled at a later date. An 

additional press will be issued prior to the coring operation.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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